
 

 

 

 

 

 
November 24, 2021

  
FRANK CORRADETTI

 West Bay Construction, Inc.
 133 Pleasant Ave

 Absecon, NJ 08201

 

 

 

 

 

Dear CORRADETTI:

We are pleased to inform you that your firm has been found eligible to continue as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise
(DBE) by the New Jersey Department of Transportation on behalf of the New Jersey Unified Certification Program
(NJUCP).

You may access your company’s official approval letter by logging into the NJDOT Certification System at
https://b2gnow.mwdbe.com/?TN=NJDOT. To view or download your certificate, from the homepage click View, then
click "My Certifications". Then click to “view” the current NJDOT certification for your company, scroll down to the
section for “letters” and click on the link for the approval letter.

If you have any questions regarding your DBE certification, you may email NJDOT’s Disadvantaged and Small Business
Program Unit at DOT.DBE_ESBEPrograms@dot.nj.gov or call (609) 963-2051.

Sincerely,
 

 Nadir A. Jones, Manager
 Contract Compliance & DBE/ESBE Support

 Division of Civil Rights & Affirmative Action Nadir A. Jones, Manager

DIANE GUTIERREZ-
SCACCETTI

 Commissioner

PHILIP D. MURPHY
 Governor

  
SHEILA Y. OLIVER

 Lt. Governor


